

Bell County Title I
P.O. Box 340
Pineville, KY  40977
(606)  337-7051


                                                                                        August 7, 2018


Dear Parent/Guardian:

	As a new school year begins, the Bell County Title I Staff would like to encourage you to take an active part in your child’s education by volunteering time at school.  Volunteering is an invaluable opportunity for you to learn more about your child’s school and to be of service to school personnel.  A parent may choose to become a classroom volunteer, lunchroom monitor, field trip chaperone, bulletin board coordinator, one-on-one tutor, or special arts coordinator.
	If you are interested in volunteering a few hours each month at your child’s school, please complete the attached application and return it to your child’s teacher or principal within the next week.  A schedule will then be set up for you at your convenience.  We all succeed by working together.



Respectfully,



Cindy Brock
Title I Parent Liaison








